
EASD 131 parents or guardians: join the 
African American Parent Association 
(AAPA) as it continues to grow a caring 
community among African American parents 
and guardians of District 131 students.

The goal is to discuss topics unique 
to African American students, share 
information, and provide opportunities to 
bridge the connection between school and 
family.

For more information about the African 
American Parent Association, please contact: 
Iliana Rivera Nuñez, Parent and Family 
Service Coordinator at  
inunez@d131.org or visit  

www.d131.org/aapa.

All meetings are held the first Thursday 
of each month from 6:30 – 7:30 p.m.

Visit www.d131.org/aapa for meeting 
location information.

Thursday, September 2, 2021

Thursday, October 7, 2021

Thursday, November 4, 2021

Thursday, December 2, 2021

Thursday, January 13, 2022

Thursday, February 3, 2022

Thursday, March 3, 2022

Thursday, April 7, 2022

Thursday, May 5, 2022

JOIN US AT THE 
AFRICAN AMERICAN 
PARENT ASSOCIATION

2021-22 MEETING DATES


